SSOCIAT



SPRING/SUMMER 2006 NEWSLETTER

ENJOY THE SUNSHINE AND FOOD

Gather round one and all on May 20th for the Beach Opening. Decorate your bikes and join the festivities. The parade will start on the corners of Levee and Aquarina at 1:00 pm. So stretch your legs and ride or amble down to the beach. Once there, enjoy the free hot dogs, brats, pop and chips. Well, maybe take a quick swim too. See you.

TOWNSHIP SWIM LESSONS

Yes, there are lessons right in your own backyard.
Your children and grandchildren can learn to swim.
Lessons will be offered down at the beach from June
19th - June 30th and again from August 7th - August
18th. Sign up now through Waterford's Parks and
Recreation.

RECENT BYLAW CHANGES

Five changes were approved at the April Regular meeting. They inculde 1) removal of the member initiation fee, 2) reinstatement of lapsed membership will necessitate dues and late fees, 3) a membership term runs from Jan 1st to Dec. 31st, 4) dues will increase 5% each year and 5) attendees at a meeting shall constitute a quorum.

LOOKING TO INCREASE MEMBERSHIP

Haven't joined LOHA yet? Contact Mary Hawkins at 248-461-6069. Pay your dues then come and join the fun at the beach. Meet new people too.

ACKNOWLEDGE SOMEONE IN THE LOHA NEWSLETTER

Call Carolyn Bree at 248-673-5347 and let her know about that someone special in the neighborhood. Maybe it's someone close to you or who did something for you. Let's share.

THANK YOU JOANN SWANSON AND JUDY VICKERS

The LOHA Board gives a big cheer to both of these ladies for all their hard work on past newsletters.



SUBDIVISION GARAGE SALE

Join your neighbors in making some money. May 31 - June 4 is the SOLD week-end for the sub's garage sale. Your junk can be someone's treasure.

NEED PEOPLE TO CLOSE BEACH

Call Kevin Hawkins at 461-6069 to volunteer. He needs your help.

THANK YOU TO ALL THE PEOPLE WHO HELPED CLEAN THE BEACH

STATE REP FRAN AMOS SHARES NEWS

There are some items of interest that Rep Amos brings to us. One is on protecting Michigan's waters. Another is about unclaimed federal taxpayer credits. Read them with our news.

KUDOS TO KEVIN HAWKINS

Kevin was endorsed as Vice-president at the April Regular Meeting. He replaces Anne Baker who resigned. Kevin has created the new web-site <lohpa.com> for the Association. He and his wife, Mary, moved to Breaker from Florida last year.

NEWSLETTER LOOKING DIFFERENT

Yes, everyone likes something new. Your newsletter can be compared to a new car. We hope it will get good mileage.

INFORMATION AND COMMENTS ON-LINE

Can't reach someone by phone you can ask a question and get an answer or just make a comment on-line at >infor@lohpa.com>.

